BANK OF PAPUA NEW GUINEA

NOTICE OF ISSUE OF K100 BANKNOTE

SIGNATURE CHANGE OF GOVERNOR AND
SECRETARY FOR TREASURY DEPARTMENT

|, Elizabeth Genia, AAICD, Acting Governor of the Bank of Papua New
Guinea, by virtue of the powers conferred to me under Sections 61 (1) and
(2) of the Central Banking Act 2000, hereby give notice of the forthcoming
issue into circulation of the new K100 banknote.

The new K100 note still retains its original design elements, security
features and the size of the existing banknote except that the K100
banknote incorporates a change to the signatory to the legal tender
banknote which incorporates the signature of the Acting Governor of the
Bank of Papua New Guinea, Ms. Elizabeth Genia and the Secretary for
Department of Treasury, Mr. Andrew Oaeke

The Banknote became legal tender on the 11t December 2023.

Dated this 21t December 2023

Ms. Elizabeth Genia, AAICD
Acting Governor




